
From: DCHUD@aol.com [mailto:DCHUD@aol.com]  

Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2008 2:10 PM 
To: Schiller, Lynn 

Subject: Our Space 

 
 
Dear Lynn: 
 
I am a member of the Advisory Board of Directors of Our Space Inc.  I won't be able to 
attend the Feb. 11th meeting concerning the Empowerment Village project. 
 
At the community meeting led by Ald. Zielinski on Dec. 11th, it was obvious that the neighbors ere 
in favor of the project.   
 
The project is committed to creating genuine permanent housing opportunities for people with 
mental illness a group that has long been ignored and shunned by the public.  Environment vs.  
People?  There's no profit motive.  There's no big corp. standing to make millions off the land. 
The people that will benefit are in need of every break they can get.   
 
I simply don't get it.  It would be ashame if this project doesn't get the blessing of the committee. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dick Chudnow. 
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